
Catherine Chang

From: Catherine Chang
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2015 5:32 PM
To: 'Robert Baier'
Subject: FOIA Request

Dear Mr. Baier, 
 
Thank you for writing to Pleasantdale School District 107 with your request for information, dated June 12, 
2015, pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. Specifically, you requested for 
"any and all information for summer construction and/or maintenance work planned for any building owned 
or leased by the school district which includes the scopes listed below and to include the names and contact 
information of those contractor(s) and/or subcontractor(s) if any contracts have already been awarded:           
            HVAC (Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation), Exhaust Systems 
            Architectural Metals used for weatherproofing and/or ornamental purposes 
            Gutters and/or Downspouts 
            New installation and/or replacement of lockers 
            New installation and/or replacement of toilet partitions 
            Kitchen renovations." 
 
Currently, the District does not have any summer work scheduled for the scope you listed. 
 
Sincerely, 
Catherine Chang 
Freedom of Information Officer 
Pleasantdale School District 107 
708-784-2172 
 
cc: Board of Education 
     
 


